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DOWNTOWN HERITAGE PERTH - THE HEART OF PERTH! 
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Shop the Wish List 
Event 

December 15th, 4-7 p.m. 

Our 4th and final BIA event is 
designed for anyone who 
flounders at Christmas and 
struggles to find that perfect gift 
for their family and friends. 
They will simply need to bring 
the wish list into the store, to 
purchase the perfect gift for 
that special person. The 
downtown businesses will 
happily help them find the 
product, and the family 
member can simply return 
home, stress free. They will 
sleep soundly that night, 
confident that they have 
purchased the perfect gift for 
Christmas this year.  

 

 

 

Please make this event part of 
your conversation when 
speaking to your customers 
this week and next. A copy of 
the wish list can be 
downloaded from our website 
at downtownperthbia.ca. Also 
please continue to mention that 
several stores have extended 
hours Thursdays and Fridays 
until 7 p.m., before Christmas. 

Perth Brewery, Top Shelf 
Distillery and Ludwig Ratzinger 
have agreed to provide tastings 
for this event. Several stores 
have offered to host the 
tastings for this event and once 
again we have chosen 
locations that encourage 
shoppers to move throughout 
the BIA.  

Lavender and Lace will be 
hosting Top Shelf Distillery as 

they provide tastings of Gin 
and Vodka.  Shadowfax will be 
hosting Perth Brewery on 
Foster St. and the Book Nook 
will be hosting Ludwig 
Ratzinger and his delicious 
chocolate.  

The NEW Rocky River Café 
will be hosting Top Shelf and 
offering tastings of their 
flavored Moonshine. They will 
also be offering 50% off their 
appetizers that evening!  

 

WISH LIST EVENT DEC 15TH – ARE 

YOU READY TO SHOP? 
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Downtown Perth this 
Christmas Season 

Christmas in downtown Perth 
was launched with a Christmas 
Open House event on 
November 17t h. This was the 
first of 4 events during the 
holiday season and the result 
was a very successful evening, 
as 25 merchants offered 
extended shopping hours.  

The downtown stores were 
filled with Christmas cheer and 
many stores offered drinks and 
snacks throughout the evening.  

The Festival of Good 
Cheer-VIP Shopping 
Event 

Our second event excitedly 
began at 8:45 a.m. on Sat. 
Nov. 26th as over 100 ladies 
began to line up for the 9:30 
start time. We handed out 200 
bags, 100 more than last year 
and we unfortunately 
disappointed 50 women who 
arrived a little later and were 
dismayed to hear that all of the 
bags had been given out.  

 

The Festival of Good Cheer 
brought visitors from Kingston,   
Ottawa, Perth and area.  

 

We were thrilled that Top Shelf 
Distillery and Perth Brewery 
were able to join us to provide 
some extra Christmas cheer for 
our shoppers. Our thanks to 
Fiddleheads as well for 
arranging to host a wine tasting 
in the Atrium, and the Saints 
and Sinners for performing live 
that afternoon. 

 

A new item that was added to 
the bag on Saturday was the 
Christmas Wish List. The wish 
lists will play a pivotal role in 
the Wish List shopping Night 
event. 
 
 

 

 

Festival of Lights 

December 2nd ï 6 p.m. 

Our third event, the Festival of 
Good Cheer was a very 
popular  family event that 
continued to delight people of 
all ages. This year it was a joint 
event with the Town of Perth 
agreeing to purchase the 
fireworks and the Perth BIA 
organizing the other 
components of the evening.  

The Build a Mountain of Food 
truck razzled and dazzled the 
crowd with their giant truck lit 
with over 3,000 Christmas 
lights and the wonderful music 
that they provided drew the 
crowd, estimate at 300 to the 
Crystal Palace. 
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The Festival began at 6 p.m. 
with a bonfire beside the 
Crystal Palace provided by the 
Perth Fire Association.  Our 
very own Father Christmas, 
Brent McLaren opened the 
festivities and welcomed 
everyone to the event. The 
Men and Women of the Tay led 
the crowd with cheerful 
Christmas carols. The 
community sing-a- long set the 
tone for a wonderful evening.  

 

At 6:30 p.m. the fireworks lit up 
the sky behind the Crystal 
Palace and they were 
spectacular! Immediately after 
the fireworks everyone was 
invited inside the Crystal 
Palace to view the 40 
Christmas trees, decorated by 
our local Perth businesses. It 
was wonderful to hear the 
comments of the children and 
their parents as they saw the 
beautiful Christmas trees for 
the first time up close.  

 

This year we have contacted 
area schools, and seniorôs 
residences to offer them 
opportunities to come and view 
the Christmas trees from the 
inside the Crystal Palace. 
Kirsten Coughler has offered to 
open up the building when 
required and several groups 
have already requested a visit. 

 

The Table served delicious 
food during the evening. They 
offered delicious soup, ginger 
cookies and great hot 
chocolate! Once again we 
thank them for their 
involvement and we enjoy 
supporting this organization. 

 

 

Downtown Decorations 

 

 

The barrels have been 
decorated by a small but 
determined team of BIA 
members and we thank them 
for their efforts. Over 200 
pieces of hydrangea were 
painted to brighten the barrels 
and they are a beautiful 
addition to our downtown.  Our 
store fronts are beautiful and 
we appreciated the efforts 
made by our members, to 
show that the Christmas spirit 
is everywhere in our 
downtown.  
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BIA Gift Certificates  

 

 The BIA Gift Certificates are a 
wonderful way to encourage 
people to shop local this 
Christmas and throughout the 
year. They can be used at any 
BIA business and are available 
throughout the year, at the 
front counter of the Perth Town 
Hall or from the BIA Office. 

If a gift certificate is presented 
to you and the product being 
purchased is less than the 
amount of the certificate, 
please provide the appropriate 
change. Simply treat the gift 
certificate as if it were real 
currency.  

There will be several gift 
certificates in circulation this 
holiday season. If you receive 
one at your store, please fill out 
the name of your business, 
your mailing address and sign 
the back. Once completed, 
please drop it off at the back 
counter of the Town Hall and a 
cheque will be mailed to you 
for the full amount of the gift 
certificate.  

We have had several BIA gift 
certificates purchased this 
year. Please help us promote 
BIA gifts certificates to your 
customers. They can be 
purchased at the Town Hall. 

 

Holiday on the Tay 
Promotion 

 

Perth BIA and Perth Tourism 
have once again created the 
Holiday on the Tay rack card. 
The rack card lists events that 
are occurring in Perth in the 
month before Christmas. 

 

The rack cards were distributed  
in Perth, Almonte, Brockville, 
Kingston and Ottawa.  We 
initially ordered 2500 rack 
cards and recently ordered 
another 1000 cards and 

distributed them throughout 
downtown Perth.   

We appreciated the opportunity 
to work with the Heritage 
House Tour, the Perth Hospital 
Foundation and the Studio 
Theatre, to promote the events 
in Perth this holiday season.  

Perth BIA Business 
Forum 

The Perth BIA has created a 
closed Facebook page to 
encourage and facilitate 
discussion between our 
members. This page will not be 
open for public viewing, and it 
is only available to BIA building 
owners and BIA business 
owners. This forum page is not 
for your staff, since staff can 
often be transient. The 
conversations on this page 
should remain private between 
our members only. The new 
page for BIA members is Perth 
BIA Business Forum. We invite 
you to join the conversation. 

Parking Downtown 

The Town of Perth has agreed 
to waive parking fees in the 
downtown lots on Fridays, 
Saturdays and Sundays for the 
month of December. The two 
hour limit will remain the same 
on the downtown streets.  

The Town of Perth is also 
offering extension coupons for 
parking. They are .50 each and 
they will allow you to park for 
one extra hour per day. 
Businesses can buy packages 
of 10 one hour passes for 
$5.00 at the front counter of the 
Town Hall. This will allow you 
to extend your customers 
parking for one more hour. 
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NEW Restaurant Joins 
the Perth BIA 

 

Please join us and give a warm 
welcome to The Rocky River 
Café located at 8 Wilson St. 
East. New owners Brian Karl 
and Keith Saba previously 
owned a restaurant for 5 years 
in Deep River and are excited 
to open their new restaurant on 
December 13th, and make 
Perth their home.  

Their delicious menu is made 
from scratch and includes a 
daily soup such as French 
Onion Soup made with gruyere 
and emmental swiss cheese. 
They will be offering seafood 
specials, fresh mussels, home-
made 8 oz burgers and Dutch 
Croquettes! Their wonderful 
coconut cream pie will always 
be available and many more 
delicacies, sure to tempt your 
taste buds! 

Restaurant review from their 
former restaurant on their 
Facebook page: 

ñI have lunch here with my 
friends almost every week. The 
food is delicious, the service is 
exceptional, the atmosphere is 
relaxed and comfortable, and 
the owners are great fellows. 
Love, love, love their 

California burger and their 
delicious soups.ò 

The Rocky River Café will be 
hosting the Top Shelf Distillery 
on Dec. 15 and promoting their 
flavored moonshine.  

Drop by their new restaurant 
and introduce yourself on Dec. 
15th, appetizers will be 50% off 
that evening. 

Art Gallery and Interior 
Design Studio  Opening 
Soon  

 

We are also thrilled to 
announce -that Studio 87 and 
Décor A La Mode, will be 
opening soon on Gore St. 

Randa Khoury and Martin 
Hauschild are bringing two 
wonderful new businesses to 
our beautiful downtown. They 
are in the process of moving 
from Ottawa to Perth and their 
passion for Perthôs historical 
ambiance is evident in the 
beautiful restoration that is 
taking place at 87 Gore St. 
East. They have restored the 
building to its former glory by 
enhancing the original 
architectural features. They 
have stained the original floors, 

highlighted a beautiful tin 
ceiling and created an 
historical reproduction of a 
stone fireplace complete with a 
150 year old wooden beam as 
its mantle. The fireplace is a 
gorgeous focal point in this 
newly restored space, and was 
constructed by a former 
Algonquin College graduate.  

Studio 87 will be open to the 
public this Sunday from 10-6 
p.m., so please drop by and 
welcome Randa and Martin to 
our community. 

In the first quarter of 2017 we 
will look forward to the opening 
of Décor A La Mode a new 
interior design studio coming to 
92 Gore St. East. Randa is 
passionate about consulting 
with her clients and enjoys 
advising them on how to create 
a space that is joyous, with an 
international flair. All of her 
décor is made in Canada or 
Europe and many of her pieces 
will be displayed in her new 
design store. The layout of the 
Décor A La Mode will be 
similar to a home and will 
consist of a showroom and an 
office. 

We will look forward to the 
opening of their second 
business in the first quarter of 
2017 and the European flair 
that it will bring to beautiful 
downtown Perth! 

BIA Mastermind 
Session- January 19th 

In early January a small survey 
will be sent to our BIA 
members. This survey will help 
our Board to determine 
direction, discuss our list of 
events for 2017, and determine 
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what our members would like 
to see us focus on and the 
level of engagement by our 
members. Included with the 
survey will be a request to 
RSVP to our discussion which 
is scheduled for the evening of 
January 19th at the Town Hall 
in Council Chambers. 
Sandwiches will be served and 
the RSVP will tell us how many 
members are attending and 
how much food to order. 

December 5-16th 

The Perth Library will be closed 
for renovations to make 
improvements to the facilities. 

December 8th 

Studio Theatre 

Premiering December 8th is the 
lighthearted thriller Murder By 
The Book by Duncan and 
Robert King.  A thriller writer 
indulges in venomous work 
duels with his estranged wife 
until she shoots him, and an 
amateur detective attempts to 
solve the murder before calling 
the police. More deadly games 
are in store when the corpse 
rises and the tables are turned! 
Donôt miss the witty dialogue 
and macabre twists of Murder 
By The Book, at the Studio 
Theatre. Tickets available at 
Tickets Please, Shadowfax and 
The Book Nook. Visit 
studiotheatreperth.com for 
details. 

December 15 

Shop the Wish List 
Event 

Finish youôre shopping and 
enjoy some delicious tastings 

throughout beautiful downtown 
Perth! 

 

 

BIA Meeting Dates in 
January 2017  

Merchant Promotion 

Tuesday January 10th, at 8:30 
a.m. at Couttsôs Café on Gore 
St.  

Stewart Park Festival 

Tuesday, January 10th, at 6 
p.m. at the Perth Tearoom on 
Gore St. 

Membership Meeting 

Tuesday, January 17th, at 8:30 

a.m., in the Council Chambers. 

BIA Board of Directors 

Meeting 

Wednesday, January 25th, at 

8:30 a.m. in the POA 

Courtroom of the Town Hall. 

This meeting is usually held on 

the last Wednesday of every 

month.  

Please note that a calendar 
showing our meeting 
schedule and all BIA events 
has been added to our 
website for your 
convenience.  

 

 

 

 

New BIA Service: 

 

Commercial space for lease in 

downtown Perth Ontario. 

Located at 77 Gore St. East. 

Beautiful landmark heritage 

building. Newly renovated. 900 

sq ft plus bathroom and one 

parking space. Located next to 

municipal parking. Great 

opportunity to set up your 

business in a prime location. 

Call Ron 613-722-2797 

 

  

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


